From: Claire McLean [Claire.McLean@canalrivertrust.org.uk]

Sent: 12 January 2017 15:31

To: LDF

Subject: RE: Haringey Local Plan Main Modifications Public Consultation

Dear Local Plan Team,
Thank you for this recent consultation. | can confirm that the Canal & River Trust have no further comments to make.

| would also ask that consultations be sent to my address and London.planning@canalrivertrust.org.uk but that Claire
McAlister and British Waterways be removed from your consultation list, as these are now out of date.

Kind regards,

Mrs Claire McLean | Area Planner | London

Canal & River Trust | The Toll House | Little Venice | Delamere Terrace | London | W2 6ND
T: 0203 204 4409 | M: 07917616832

Living waterways transform places and enrich lives

Please note, | do not work on Fridays

The Canal & River Trust is a new charity entrusted with the care of 2,000 miles of waterways in England
and Wales. Get involved, join us - Visit / Donate / Volunteer at www.canalrivertrust.org.uk - Sign up for our
newsletter at www.canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter

Canal & River Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales with
company number 7807276 and charity number 1146792. Registered office address First Floor North,
Station House, 500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB.

Elusen newydd yw Glandwr Cymru sy’n gofalu am 2,000 o filltiroedd o ddyfrffyrdd yng Nghymru a
Lloegr. Cymerwch ran, ymunwch a ni - Ewch i Rhoddion a Gwirfoddoli yn www.glandwrcymru.org.uk

Mae Glandwr Cymru yn gwmni cyfyngedig drwy warant a gofrestrwyd yng Nghymru a Lloegr gyda rhif
cwmni 7807276 a rhif elusen gofrestredig 1146792. Swyddfa gofrestredig: First Floor North, Station House,
500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB.
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